Rural Water and Gas District No. 10
24451 S 580 RD
Afton, Ok 74331
918-676-3662

The Rural Water and Gas District No. 10 is conducting a public survey to determine if natural gas customers and those who live and work near our pipelines understand what they should do if they have a natural gas leak in or around their home.  The survey is designed to gather information so that the future public awareness programs can address deficiencies and thereby improve public safety.
Thank you in advance for taking time to help us collect this information.  It will provide the basis for our future public awareness programs and allow us to measure the effectiveness of its delivery.
	Name: ____________________________		Date:____________________
	Address: __________________________		Phone: ___________________

1. Are you aware that Rural Water and Gas District No. 10 operates a natural gas system in your area?  Y   N
2. Are you aware of any other companies that operate a natural gas system in your 
area?  Y  N
3. Have you received information from any source about pipeline safety in your area?  Y   N
From who?  _________________
4. Do you fell knowledgeable on how to detect a natural gas leak inside your home or business?  Y   N
5. Do you fell knowledgeable on how to react properly to a natural gas pipeline or distribution leak?  Y   N
6. Are you aware of the need to notify underground utility operators prior to any excavation work?  Y  N
7. Are you aware of the OKIE One Call System?  Y   N
8. Do you know who to contact if an emergency occurs?  Y   N

Please circle your answers.
